## Jasper County Board of Commissioners February 26, 2024 6:00 P.M.

Chairman Henry called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Commissioners Present: Bruce Henry -Chairman, Steven Ledford -Vice Chairman; Don Jernigan, Sheila Jones, and Asher Gray.

Staff Present: Mike Benton, County Manager, Sheila Belcher, County Clerk, Larissa Ruark, Chief Accounting Officer, Doug Attaway, P &Z Director

## Work Session:

## 1. Landfill Operations:

Chairman Henry opened the floor to residents to voice their opinions about privatizing the landfill. Residents were given a chance to speak for 5 minutes and come back after others had their chance.

Many residents spoke. All spoke in opposition and gave reasons of why the landfill should remain under the control of Jasper County Board of Commissioners.

## 2. Short Term Rentals Ordinance Discussion:

Due to the time Chairman Henry stated that we will schedule another Work Session to discuss short-term rentals.

The Work Session was adjourned at 7:42 p.m.

Bruce Henry, Chairman

Sheila Belcher, Clerk